
 

 September Update 

Sept. 19, 2023 
 

Subject:      Changes to Purchasing Group for State Fiscal Accountability Authority 

Audience:   Buyers 

 

Effective Monday, Sept. 25, 2023, the following changes will be made to the State Fiscal 

Accountability Authority (SFAA) purchasing groups (P-Groups) in SCEIS: 

 

• ITMO-Acquisition Manager 600 will no longer exist.  

• MMO-Acquisition Manager 500 will be renamed to SFAA/PSD-Acquisition Manager 

500.  

 

Users who need to redistribute a requirement (shopping cart) to SFAA and users who were 

previously listed under ITMO and MMO must use SFAA/PSD-Acquisition Manager 500 

beginning Monday, Sept. 25, 2023. 

  

Below is an example of SFAA/PSD-Acquisition Manager 500 in the Search: Purchasing Group 

popup window. 

 

 

Click here to view instructions for redistributing a requirement (shopping cart) to SFAA. 

 

If you have questions, contact the SCEIS Help Desk at 803-896-0001 and select option 2 for 

SCEIS issues or visit https://sceis.sc.gov/requests. 

 

 

https://uperform.sc.gov/ucontent/c63d41540e9948fe957c363b00518b1f_en-US/index.pdf
https://sceis.sc.gov/requests

